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**Traffic Advisory**

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. — As part of the interchange improvement project at 1-295 and U.S. 17,
a traffic shift on northbound U.S. 17 will be implemented overnight Wednesday, June 5.
Beginning the morning of Thursday, June 6, the number of through lanes on U.S. 17 will be
reduced to two between Eldridge Avenue and Collins Road. Drivers wishing to continue north
on U.S. 17 should use the two inside lanes, while drivers seeking to access 1-295 will use the
two outside lanes. Drivers should use extra caution and allow for additional time to reach their
destination as drivers become accustomed to the new configuration.
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